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EXTENDED STUDIES PROGRAM ADVISORY COUNCIL
Meeting Minutes
April 29, 2014
1.  Attendance
Council members in attendance were Thad Kaiser, Administrator; Teresa Tompkins, HS; Windie Goldhahn, Elem/HS; Deb Wickum, JH/HS; Gloria Behem, K-12; and Sara Tempel, GT Coordinator.  
2.  Differentiation

Sarah and Holly addressed differentiation at their last visit, March 24th.  They demonstrated a strategy for differentiating groups by skill level.  Next year, their focus will be on Assessment, which will bring together everything we have been working on.  
3.  Tracking/AP Classes
Holly provided Miss Tompkins with a sample AP syllabus.  She will continue to work on submitting a syllabus for approval.  One suggestion for next year was to have a Pre-AP English 9/10 class followed by an AP 11/12 class, along with the regular English 9-12 classes.
4. Kingore Observation Inventory

Mrs. Tempel presented the Inventory to elementary staff, but received feedback from only one teacher.  She will present it again at the beginning of the year, along with regular reminders for teachers to consider their students in light of the characteristics of gifted students.   
5.  MBI/RTI

The MBI Conference will be held in Bozeman the week of June 16 – 20.  To date, 4 people are registered to go, with possibly more.  Discussion included having strategies in place to start with on Day One of school, such as Three Rules:  Respect, Responsibility and Safety.  Mr. Kaiser also suggested that we request consultation from Keith Hoyer from Belt, in order to decide upon what strategies we want to start the year with.  Considerable discussion was held over perceived apathy among many students, and possible solutions.  It is believed that this group can work in conjunction with the RTI team to brainstorm ways to address this, possibly through the MBI process.  
6.  Spotlight on Achievement

Miss Tompkins’ group of students created the hallway bulletin board spotlighting students who made Honor Roll for third quarter.  They are also having discussions about possibly doing something during the Awards Assembly on May 13th.  They will continue to work on ideas for next year.   
7.  AGATE Conference

The Montana AGATE Conference was held in Billings April 3rd – 4th.  Mr. Kaiser, Mrs. Renville, Mrs. Wickum, Mrs. Goldhahn, and Mrs. Tempel all attended.  Some ideas are already being implemented in classrooms.  It was suggested that next year, more elementary staff be sent to the conference.  
8.  Website

The team discussed ideas for including information on the school website to inform the community about the Extended Studies Program as well as general happenings within the school.  Mrs. Tempel will coordinate with Ashley and Cody to have minutes of these meetings put on the website.  Mrs. Goldhahn also suggested posting pictures of classes’ activities around the school on the school website and school Facebook page.  

9.  Set Next Meeting Date

The next meeting will be scheduled after Mr. Kaiser speaks with Mr. Hoyer from Belt.
10.   Items for Next Agenda:

A. Discussion in collaboration with RTI Team for strategies to begin the 2014-2015 year
B. Other
11. Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 5:00 p.m.
